
Organizer Bulletin #2 
2024 Nemadji Trail Winter Rally 

December 2, 2024 17:45 CST 

From: J.B. Lewis, Clerk of the Course 

 

To: All Competitors  

Subject: Organizer Provided Notes, Recce, Scrutineering, and Registration 

1) After review of the available “organizer provided notes”, the notes will only be 
available to teams participating in recce. 

2) To facilitate recce for teams without service crews, the following changes will be 
made: 

a. Competitor Registration and Scrutineering will open at 07:30, or as close to 
0730 as we can manage. 

b. Novice teams, wishing to do recce, with or without crew, must be present for 
scrutineering. Those teams are strongly encouraged to be ready for 
registration and scrutineering at 0730. 

c. Non-novice teams participating in recce, and without a service crew, may 
leave the logbook and keys to their competition car with the Chief of 
Scrutineering before departing for recce.  Inspection will be completed in 
their absence. 

d. The Chief of Scrutineering will remain available in the service area until all 
competitors have reclaimed their keys and logbooks. 

Contact Information: 

Greg Lahlum Chief of Scrutineering 701-793-6919 


